

March 1, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians:

As we embark in this journey of re-defining normal, I want to thank all of you for your support and partnership. Much of the work we have accomplished during this pandemic, would not have been possible without you. There is no doubt that we will continue to face many challenges and hurdles. However, we will tackle and resolve these challenges with vigor, enthusiasm, creativity and fearlessness together. We are grateful for your support.

This letter is to inform you that Aseltine School will be changing our hybrid schedule by increasing days on campus effective 3/22/21. In-person learning will be offered Monday through Wednesday from 8:30 A.M-1:00 P.M and distance learning will be offered Thursday and Friday. This schedule will remain in place until further notice. As soon as any changes are finalized, we will contact you again. For those of you who use district transportation services, please note that the transportation department for each of our contracting school districts will contact you directly if times of pick-up and drop-off will be changed due to increasing our days for in-person instruction.

Please note that in this 2nd phase of our reopening plan, we are also allowing physical access to district related service providers and other district personnel for the purposes of assessments and observations. This change will be effective 4/12/21. Please note that due to the size of our campus the number of people will be limited. All individuals will be screened and required to follow our policies and procedures as outlined in our COVID-19 Prevention Plan. This plan can be found on our website at www.aseltine.org.

As we approach the 1-year anniversary of when "normal" life changed completely, we focus on the importance of our work and mission. We remember that our students have and will continue to endure a year that has no parallel in modern times. More than that, we understand the need to equip students with as many tools to nurture resilience and help them adjust to a post-pandemic world. The work begins with them.

If you have questions about our school, please visit our website at www.aseltine.org or contact us at: May Padilla (Executive Director) at mpadilla@aseltine.org Kim Groulx (Family and Student Services Coordinator/COVID–19 Liaison) at kgroulx@aseltine.org Nina Williams (Program Director) at <a href="mainage-number-nu

Thank you for your patience and support.

Sincerely,

May Padilla Executive Director

"There I couldn't...here I can."